
Cell Phone Expectations at SJF

Cell phones are not allowed to be used during exams, tests, assemblies, special guest presentations,

or emergency procedures. Students who bring their cell phones to school are reminded to put them

away during class time. 

Phones/Devices must not interfere with the learning environment. They are to be used with teacher

permission as a tool for educational purposes.

● Cell phones/electronic devices can be used before the morning bell rings, breaks, lunch and

after school.

● Cell phones/electronic devices must be put away before you enter any classroom, office,

library, locker room, lab, or theater.

● Supervisors may inform students to turn OFF their phones during class.

● Be digitally responsible.

Any form of picture taking can be considered an invasion of personal privacy. Therefore, before

students take any pictures of the building, staff or students, permission must be obtained from the

administration, classroom teacher or club sponsor.  Permission must be gained of the subject before

the image can be used in any way.  Violation of this policy will result in disciplinary measures, and

depending on the severity, can also involve the parents and RCMP.

In certain areas – shop in the school the phones are to be secure for safety reasons


